ONTARIO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE WOMEN'S INSTITUTE BRANCH

Toronto 2, Ontario, December 7th, 1945.

To the Institute Secretary

Dear Madam:

We regret that the form for reporting special wartime activities which should have been returned to this office by November 15th has not yet been received from your Institute.

Will you please have this form returned at once so that the records for your district may be completed? Summaries are printed in Home and Country twice a year.

The period covered by the form was from May 1, 1945 to October 31, 1945.

If your report form has been mislaid will you please let us know by return mail. We are anxious to have complete returns.

Yours very truly,

Anna P. Lewis,

Anna P. Lewis, Superintendent.

APL:JW.